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PLEASE POST

October 22, 2014

At 1:00 p.m. on Friday, October 24, 2014, the New Milford Board of
Education, in accordance with Conn. Gen. Stat. §10-186(b)(1), will convene
through and by a hearing officer a student transportation hearing at the offices
of the New Milford Board of Education, which are located at 50 East Street,
New Milford, Connecticut. At the October 24 hearing, it is anticipated that
the hearing officer will enter into executive session for the purpose of
conducting the hearing as matters concerning the personal privacy of the
student or the students involved is likely to be discussed. Should the parents
of the student or students request that the hearing be held in public session, the
hearing officer will do so unless he determines that an open session will
violate the confidentiality and personal privacy of other New Milford Public
School students. The hearing officer may take action when he returns to open
session following the hearing.




